
  abroad 4496 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abroad 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps
rather akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden
motion); to fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing
from 906, which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see
in 1614], which indicates an extended projection); by
qualification, to deposit (as if a load); by extension, to
disperse: -- cast (down, out), scatter {abroad}, throw.[ql

  arise 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): --
{arise}, cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send,
strike, throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  cast 0641 # aporrhipto {ap-or-hrip'-to}; from 575 and 4496; to
hurl off, i.e. precipitate (oneself): -- {cast}.[ql

  cast 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 {cast} (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  cast 1977 # epirrhipto {ep-ir-hrip'-to}; from 1909 and 4496;
to throw upon (literally or figuratively): -- {cast} upon.[ql

  cast 4495 # rhipteo {hrip-teh'-o}; from a derivative of 4496;
to toss up: -- {cast} off.[ql

  cast 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- {cast}
(down, out), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  down 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw ({down}), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  down 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast
({down}, out), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  dung 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X {dung}, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  lay 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, {lay}, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  lie 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, {lie}, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

Page 1

12/9/2021



  off 4495 # rhipteo {hrip-teh'-o}; from a derivative of 4496;
to toss up: -- cast {off}.[ql

  out 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast ({out}), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  out 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast (down,
 {out}), scatter abroad, throw.[ql

  pour 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, {pour}, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  put 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, {put} (up), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  scatter 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps
rather akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden
motion); to fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing
from 906, which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see
in 1614], which indicates an extended projection); by
qualification, to deposit (as if a load); by extension, to
disperse: -- cast (down, out), {scatter} abroad, throw.[ql

  send 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), {send}, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  strike 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, {strike},
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  throw 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
{throw} (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  throw 4496 # rhipto {hrip'-to}; a primary verb (perhaps rather
akin to the base of 4474, through the idea of sudden motion); to
fling (properly, with a quick toss, thus differing from 906,
which denotes a deliberate hurl; and from teino [see in 1614],
which indicates an extended projection); by qualification, to
deposit (as if a load); by extension, to disperse: -- cast (down,
 out), scatter abroad, {throw}.[ql

  thrust 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put (up), send, strike,
throw (down), {thrust}. Compare 4496.[ql

  toss 4494 # rhipizo {hrip-id'-zo}; from a derivative of 4496
(meaning a fan or bellows); to breeze up, i.e. (by analogy) to
agitate (into waves): -- {toss}.[ql
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  twinkling 4493 # rhipe {hree-pay'}; from 4496; a jerk (of the
eye, i.e. [by analogy] an instant): -- {twinkling}.[ql

  up 0906 # ballo {bal'-lo}; a primary verb; to throw (in
various applications, more or less violent or intense): -- arise,
 cast (out), X dung, lay, lie, pour, put ({up}), send, strike,
throw (down), thrust. Compare 4496.[ql

  upon 1977 # epirrhipto {ep-ir-hrip'-to}; from 1909 and 4496;
to throw upon (literally or figuratively): -- cast {upon}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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